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Online public hearing on water management and 

rural bulk water prices 

 
New prices will apply from 1 July 2021 
IPART has released draft reports and draft determinations on 
the maximum prices to be charged by the Water Administration 
Ministerial Corporation (WAMC) and for rural bulk water 
services provided by Water NSW. We are seeking feedback on 
the draft reports and invite stakeholders to make submissions 
by 16 April 2021.  
 
Have your say at our online public hearing 
We will also hold an online public hearing for these reviews on 
Tuesday 30 March 2021 (from approximately 10am to 
3:15pm).  The hearing will provide opportunities for 
stakeholders to ask questions, share their views and discuss 
IPART’s draft decisions. 
 
Further information about the draft reports, draft determinations, 
how to make a submission and the upcoming public hearing, is 
available on IPART’s website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au). 
 

Inquiries should be directed to Matthew Mansell on 

(02) 9113 7770 or water@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 
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